
Well done to our 
Spooky Story 

Winners!
We hope you enjoy your terrifyingly terrific 

book prizes!



Well done to Omar Abu, in 
9S, for this frighteningly 
brilliant story! You’ve won 

the BIG prize- 10 
Goosebumps books!





Well done to Mubarak Lawal, in 7E, 
for this terrifying tale! I hope you 

enjoy your prize- the Stranger 
Things graphic novel!





Well done Keanna Green, in 
7E, for this wonderfully scary 

story!
You’ve won the brand new 
sequel to The Nightmare 

Before Christmas- ‘Long Live 
the Pumpkin Queen’!





…And well done to 
our runners up!

All of the stories we have received were 
brilliant- every entrant will receive 10 BFL 

points!
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